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July 2019 Your PTA Committee 

Your PTA needs you!! 

On the 18th September 2019 we will be holding our annual AGM 

Meeting.  Sarah Woodward our current Chair will not be 

seeking re-election therefore we are looking to find a 

replacement. 

If you want to make a difference in your child’s school and you 

are interested in this role please contact us via email on 

pta@goosewell.plymouth.sch.uk for further details. 

Please take serious consideration into this role as without a 

Chair the PTA will no longer run.  The benefits that the PTA 

offer the school and children are so valuable and would be 

sadly missed by all. 

The PTA run many events throughout the school year with the 

aim of raising funds to supply items to the school and to aid 

the pupils learning. 

The main committee organise these event and run them with 

the assistance from school staff and other parent volunteers. 

PTA Spending 

Our recent purchases amongst other things have 

included the below items: 

• £100 towards supplies for the Year 4 London trip 

• Supplies for Big n Bouncy 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
PTA AGM – 18th September 2019 
 
Disco – 17th October 2019 
For all year groups – timings to be confirmed 
 
Christmas Craft Fayre 
Details TBA 
 
 

Congratulations! 

The winner of our silent Auction for the Fort Stamford 

6 Weeks Summer Sizzler voucher was Venina Twnalele: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you enjoy! 

 

The winner of our Lego Competition following the 

voting at the Big n Bouncy event was Eli from 

Foundation. Congratulations Eli we hope you enjoy 

spending your £10 Smyths Voucher. 

Big n Bouncy 

Following the unforeseen cancellation of our Circus event due to 

the horrendous weather forecast, we managed to plan a last 

minute Big n Bouncy to take place 3 weeks later.  This event was 

a huge success thanks to all those who attended on the beautiful 

sunny day.  A special thanks goes out to all the volunteers who 

worked tirelessly during the day to set up and during the event 

– Thank you so much to each and every one of you!  If you’d like 

to help out at a future event please get in touch. 

Thank you for all the donations of tombola items and for the 

scrumptious cakes! 

The total profit raised at our Big n Bouncy was £1,193.45. Thank 

you to everyone for taking part. 
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